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Piotr Urbański, a member of the Editorial Board of “Nukleonika” passed 
away on March 27, 2010 after a long illness. Untill the last days of His life, 
Professor was Head of the Laboratory of Nuclear Control Systems and 
Methods at the Institute of Nuclear Chemistry and Technology in Warsaw. 

Professor Urbański began his professional activity at the Institute of 
Nuclear Research in 1958. His scientific activity was focused mainly on in-
vestigating radiation interactions with matter and the application of these 
phenomena for the construction of new more and more sophisticated ap-
paratus and measurement gauges and their practical application. 

Professor Urbański was for a long time a member of the Scientific 
Council of the Institute and an active expert of the International Atomic 
Energy Agency in Vienna. All those who knew Him highly appreciated his 
knowledge and responsibility. All his friends deeply moved by his death are 
sorely missing him. 
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